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I am a concerned citizen and parent of Pennsylvania. I was born in this state, and have lived here virtually my entire life.
I have chosen to raise my family in Pennsylvania because I have always loved the combination of city, suburban, and
rural all within a short distance of home. I am very concerned for my young children about the current and future
cleanliness of drinking water supplies and land.

Therefore, I strongly support the proposed regulation to strengthen regulations for oil and gas wells. I understand we
need to tap as many sources of energy as possible, but we need to do it safely for our citizens and our environement. I
don't want to fear for the health and safety of my family, or for everyone we know throughout this beautiful state.

Thank you very much.

Susan Schwartz
204 Woodspring Circle
Doylestown, PA 18901
suzvcati @comcast,net


